
Engineering has reviewed the plans for the Airlie at Wrightsville Sound project submitted January 15, 

2017 and have the following comments: 
 

1. The 10-year HGL profile for DI-A6 shows a surcharge, but the HGL Calculations chart does not 
show a surcharge at the structure.  Please verify. 

2. Please add the site plan layout to the inlet drainage area map. 
3. No further comments from Engineering. 

 
Please submit the revised stormdrain calculations and the inlet drainage area map digitally to 
Engineering for additional review.   Please call or email if there are any questions.  Thank you. 
 
 
NOTE: Final ADS plans are still outstanding.  Release is conditioned on review and approval of ADS 
design plans by Engineering. 

 
   


